
Hello Iron Eagle Families, Happy Friday..!!

This has been a busy week but of course a good busy week by watching our students
participating in many activities and celebrations. We had a very successful Winter Band
Concert and Family Night. I would like to thank all the parents, students, MIT Teachers, and
staff for their support. We are also celebrating Spirit Week this week and it is great to see the
festive spirit on campus. 

As I mentioned earlier in my previous message, we are closing the semester and we have a
lot of assignments, final exams, and semester-end projects going on at this time. I would like
to send this gentle reminder to all the students to stay focused and finish the semester strong
by getting good grades. Students, please keep communicating with your teachers to make
sure that you are well-prepared for your assignments and exams. 

Again thank you, everyone, for your continued support and students, I wish you all the very
best for your Fall Semester. 

Have a great and restful weekend. 
Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster
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HALF DAYS

UPCOMING WINTER BREAK 

We are quickly approaching Winter Break and next week will be our last week before the
break. Please note that Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday will be half days next week.
Dismissal will be at 12:10 PM. 



MARICOPA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY -
STEMM HIGH SCHOOL - THE “A” SCHOOL
MIT Community, It is my great pleasure to share with you all that the Maricopa Institute of
Technology - STEMM high school has received the Letter Grade “A” Label from the Arizona
Department of Education for the 2022-2023 school year. 

This would not have been possible without the excellent academic performance of our
students and the support of MIT teachers and staff. I would also like to congratulate all
the parents and guardians of the MIT students and want to thank you from the bottom of
my heart for providing support and motivation at home. 

I am very proud and grateful to have such an amazing group of individuals and I am sure
we will continue to shine brighter and achieve greater results.

Congratulations, MIT..!!
Mr. Gandhi - Headmaster



MIT GREEN SLIPS - REWARDS FOR MAKING
THE RIGHT CHOICES
MIT has been awarding Green Slips to students for making the right choices and they
have been drawn for the lucky winners to receive rewards. We would like to thank our
assistant headmaster, Dr. Romero for starting the program and donating some reward
items for our students. We are very proud of our MIT students for making the right choices
and we want to congratulate them for receiving their rewards. 



CLASSROOM SPOTLIGHT
Students in Anatomy and Physiology class got to dissect a lamb’s heart. After learning
the heart’s anatomy on paper they now get to examine and learn the structures as they
are on a lamb, which is very similar to a human’s heart anatomy and operation. Students
need to pass a verbal quiz after they get themselves familiar with the landmarks.



CLUB SPOTLIGHT
The Psychology Club and Forensics Club hosted the annual Holiday party on Thursday,
12/14/23, which has become a tradition at MIT. Students made crafts, drank hot cocoa,
and ate cookies while watching a holiday movie. The club advisors include Dr. Anderson,
Dr. Hojreh, and Ms. Coleman. Thank you to all the student volunteers and teachers who
helped make this event possible. 



MIT BAND CONCERT AND FAMILY NIGHT



MIT CAR WASH 



NJHS & NHS FOOD DRIVE
NJHS and NHS strive to help our community in any way we can, which is why we are
pleased to announce that we will be hosting our first food drive this year. We are in need of
peanut butter, canned fruit, canned soup, canned protein, canned vegetables, rice, beans,
cereal, and pasta. Your donations will help the community and are greatly appreciated. 



MIT STEMM HIGH SCHOOL ENROLLMENT
2024-2025

MIT High School is accepting applications for the next school year for the 9th - 12th grade
enrollment. MIT staff and students have been attending high school nights at different
school districts as well as inviting the community to take a campus tour. Please, let us know
if you know someone who is interested in taking a campus tour, and we will be able to
schedule them. 

The fillable form for the 2024-2025 enrollment is available on our school website in both
English and Spanish. Please click on About Us, our school, and select APPLY TODAY. once the
form is filled out it can be downloaded and sent to the MIT front office admin team via
email at jcovarrubias@mitglobalonline.org.  


